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MEMO 
 
Date: November 25, 2024 
 
To:  Budget and Finance Committee 
 
From:  The Department of Children, Youth and Their Families 
 
Re: Explaining the Retroactive Need for the 2024-2029 Young Community Developers’ All Children 

And Youth Are Supported By Nurturing Families And Communities Contract 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Department of Children Youth and Their Families (DCYF) awarded a contract to Young Community 
Developers’ Black to the Future; and School Site Mentoring Program through a Request for Proposal for 
the 2024-2029 funding cycle in the Result Area All Children And Youth Are Supported By Nurturing 
Families And Communities. Due to all the necessary review and scheduling processes, the Department is 
requesting for this resolution to be retroactive to cover the full 5-year cycle. Thank you for your 
consideration! 
 


